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Chair: Dr G Shields | Vice-Chair: Dr R Kolluri |   Secretary: Dr S Matthews I  Executive Officer: Maggie Edwards 

August 31st 2023 

The next meeting of COVENTRY LOCAL MEDICAL COMMITTEE will be held at Coventry Rugby Club, 
CV1 3GE on Tuesday September 5th 2023 at 2pm. This will be a face to face meeting.   
Best Wishes 
Maggie  

AGENDA 

1. Welcome  
 

2. Apologies 
 

3. Any New Conflicts of Interest  
 

4. Minutes Of The Previous Meeting        ENC A 
 

5. Matters Arising 
a) LMC Annual Dinner – Friday September 22nd 
b) ICB Matters; to include feedback from 

1) LMC / ICB Meeting 
2) Primary Care Collaborative   

c) Coventry Primary Care Board 
d) Shared Care Drugs  
e) Spirometry / ICB Risk Register  
f) Text costs 
g) Junior Doctors Industrial Action 
   

6. GPC Report 
 

7. UHCW Report – Dr D Yadav 
 

8. New Printers For Practices 
 

9. Covid / Flu Vaccinations         ENC B 
 

10. Diabetic Retinopathy Service  
 

11. LMC Administrator Post Update 
 

12. Motions For LMC Conference 
 

13. Capacity / Access Fund  
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14. 6% Pay increase 
 

15. Practice Manager Reports 
 

16. Any Other Business 
 

17. Date of Next Meeting – Tuesday October 3rd 2023  
 


